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Re. Short meeting on transitioning fire dept. volunteers

Ja mes Rod ri g uez < J Rod ri g uez@ci. pasadena.tx.us >

Mon 1/8/2018 9:34 AM

Deleted lterns

îo:Lanny Armstrong <LArmstrong@ci.pasadena.tx.us>; Mark Briggs <mbriggs@hpprecycles.com>; mayor@ellago-tx.gov
< mayor@ellago-tx.gov> ;

cc:Lee Clark <LClark@ci.pasadena.tx.us>; Richard Waller <RWaller@ci.pasadena.tx.us>;

Mayor Briggs,

Happy New Year & all!Just checking in, did the agreement pass on your City's end? Thanks, James

James Rodriguez

Chief of Staff

Oflrce: 713920.7915

Fzx:.71.3.920.7940

irqdricue¿@ctpasadcsa.ulus

> > > Mark Briggs <mbriggs@hpprecycles.com> lL/13/2077 L0:34 AM > > >

Great. See you then,

Sent from my T-Mobiie 46 LTE Device

Original message
From: Lanny Armstrong <LArmstrong@ci.pasadena.tx.us>
Date: 11/13/17 10:08 AM (GMT-06:00)
To: mayor@el lago-tx.gov
Cc:James Rodriguez <JRodriguez@ci.pasadena.tx.us>, Lee Clark <LClark@ci.pasadena.tx.us>, Richard Waller
< RWaller@ci.pasadena.tx.us>, Mark Briggs <mbriggs@hpprecycles.com>
Subject: RE: Short meeting on transitioning fire dept. volunteers

lvl-ey-qr-9¡ggr,

I-vç-s-C-av afternoon at 2:00 PM in the 6th floor conference room at C Hall would be fine. We wíll see you there. Thanks!

Best regards,
Lanny Armstrong
Fire Chief
City of Pasadena Fire Depañment
923 E. Sñaw

https://outlook.offìce.com/owa/?realm=hpprecycles.com&exsvurl=1&delegatedOrg=hpp¡sçyçles.onmicrosoft.com&ll-cc=1033&modurl=0&path=/mailiA... 'll2
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Texas 77506
Office: 713-475-5554
Fax: 71 3-475-5546
larmstrong@ct.@!X,Æ.

"You can delegate authority, but not responsibility."
Stephen W. Comiskey
This transmission may contain information that is privileged, confidential and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law lf you are not the

intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of the information contained hereto (including any

reliance thereon) is STRICTLY PROHIBITED.

lf you received this transmission in error, please immed¡ately contact the sender and destroy the material in ¡ts entirety, whether in electronic or hard

copy format. Thank you.

>>> <mayor@ellago-tx.gov> 11/1-L/2017 5:36 AM >>>

Thanks - May I propose Tuesday afternoon (tath) at z:oO?

Let me know whether you want me to go to City Hall, your office, etc

Looking forward to it.

MMB

From: Lanny Armstrong [mailto:larmstrong@ci.pasadena.tx.us]
Sent: Friday, November 10,201712:35 PM

To: mayor@ellago-tx. gov

Subject: Re: Short meeting on transitioning fire dept. volunteers

Mayor Briggs,

We would be happy to meet next week. I am currently out of the office but will return on Monday the L3th. We should be

available all day Tuesday or Wednesday. We are at your convenience!

Sent from my iPad

On Nov 10,20L7, at t2:!6 AM, <mayq@sll¡go-tx.gry> <@yq@S!!Ago-tx.gg> wrote:

Chief:

May I visit with you briefly about citizens of El Lago who are interested in transitioning from SVFD to
Pasadena VFD as we make the switch in service area?

Our City attorney and I are meeting next week to finish the legal piece, I have met with Council and all are
enthusiastic. I need to look at the "people" piece and am trying to figure out how we offer incentives for
those citizens.

I am in town all next week.

Thanks. lthink it's a short meeting.

Mark Briggs

Mayor - City of El Lago
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